STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Goverrnor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

REVISED POSITION LETTER

June 11, 2008

The Honorable Curren Price
Member, California State Assembly
State Capitol, Room 2179
Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: AB 2307 (Price) — As Amended April 30, 2008 —- SUPPORT
Status: Senate EU&C Hearing — June 19, 2008

Dear Assembly Member Price:

Please disregard our position letter dated June 2, 2008. The California Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) supports your AB 2307, which would provide that a residential subscriber’s decision to
change a telephone service provider may be verified using an electronic means that complies with the
Federal Communications Commission’s regulations.

Contrary to the stated position of our analysis, the Commission’s support of your bill is not conditional
on your acceptance of our suggested amendments. As their title implies, they are simply suggestions. [
apologize for any confusion this may have caused.

[f you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at
(916) 327-8441.

Sincerely,

PAMELA C. LOOMIS
Director

cc: The Honorable Christine Kehoe, Chair, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications
Members, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications
Wade Teasdale, Senate Republican Caucus/Policy
John Moffatt, Deputy Legislative Secretary, Office of Governor Arnold Schwarzenegger



